


Spearhead 
 
 
 
 
 This spearhead is made of iron 
 
 It would have had a long wooden stick 

as a handle 
 
 The wooden stick has rotted away. 
 
 It was used for slashing at close 

combat or throwing at long distance 
 
 This tells us that the Anglo-Saxons felt 

the need to have weapons as they 
feared they might have to fight.  

 
 It also tells us that they were skilled at 

working metal. 
 

 

 





Iron Ferrule 
 
 
 
 Ferrule from the middle to late  
     Anglo-Saxon period 
 
 Found in Chertsey with the spearhead 
 
 A ferrule was a sharp point that was 

placed at the end of a spear to enable 
the spear to stand upright if pushed 
into the ground 

 
 It could also be used as a weapon in 

close combat if the spearhead came off 
 
 It is made of iron 
 
 The wooden stick that ran between the 

spearhead and ferrule has rotted away 
 
 
 





Dice Cup 
 
 
 
 
 
 This cup is made of horn 
 
 Horn was useful as it could be moulded 

into various shapes when wet 
 
 It was strong and long lasting 
 
 Dice games were a common past time. 
 





Dice 
 
 
 
 
 The dice are made of wood 
 
 The pouch is made of leather 
 
 Dice games were very popular in  
     Anglo-Saxon times.  
 
 This tells us that they had time for 

leisure activities.  
 

 





Sandstone Anchor 
 
 
 
 
 This is called an anchor 
 
 It was used to hold fish nets down in 

the water  
 
 It was carved in a doughnut shape 
 
 It is from a fish weir in Shepperton  
 
 It has survived because it is made out 

of sandstone, which doesn’t rot away 
 
 It tells us that the Anglo-Saxons fished 

and what kind of equipment they used 





Fish Net Weight 
 
 
 
 Anglo-Saxon fishing net weight 
 
 Made of chalk 
 
 Used for holding fishing nets down in 

the water 
 
 It has survived because chalk doesn’t 

rot and takes a long time to erode 
 
 It shows that Anglo-Saxons made  
    fishing nets and carved stone weights      
    to hold them down in the water 
 
  





Burial Urn 
 
 
 This is burial urn. After people died, 

they were burned a funeral pyre 
 
 The ashes were placed in a pot like 

this 
 
 The pot was buried in the ground 
 
 Miniature weapons and combs are 

found in burial urns 
 
 By the 5th century bodies were being 

buried without cremation 
  
 They were placed in a grave with 

weapons and grave goods 
  
 In the 7th century, the Anglo-Saxons 

began using Christian burial           
techniques.  





Runes 
 
 
 
 Runes are the letters from the Runic  
    Alphabet 
 
 They were used by the Anglo-Saxons 

and originally came from the Germanic/
Scandinavian areas 

 
 They were usually carved into stone, 

bone or wood 
 
 Anglo-Saxons also believed that Runes 

had magical properties  
 
 Most Anglo-Saxons couldn’t read or 

write  
 
 When the Anglo-Saxons converted to 

Christianity, they began to use the  
     Roman alphabet that we use today. 
 





Coin (Londinia Monogram) 
 
 
 
 
 There were gold coins at the beginning 

of the Anglo-Saxon period, but after 
that most coins were made of silver 

 
 King Alfred’s face features on the front 

of this silver penny  
 
 There is a monogram of Londonia 

(London) on the back 
 
 Coins are important finds because they 

have lots of information on them,       
including rulers, important symbols, 
and writing 

 
 When archaeologists find coins on a 

dig, it can help them date the site 





Coin (Oxford Minted) 
 
 
 
 
 There were gold coins at the beginning 

of the Anglo-Saxon period, but after 
that most coins were made of silver 

 
 This is a silver penny with word Elfred 

on one side.  
 
 It was minted at Oxford on the      

southern border of English Mercia 
 
 Coins are important finds because they 

have lots of information on them,       
including rulers, important symbols, 
and writing 

 
 When archaeologists find coins on a 

dig, it can help them date the site 





Coin (Archbishop Plegmund) 
 
 
 
 There were gold coins at the beginning 

of the Anglo-Saxon period, but after 
that most coins were made of silver 

 
 This coin features the name of       

archbishop Plegmund 
 
 Coins are important finds because they 

have lots of information on them,       
including rulers, important symbols, 
and writing 

 
 When archaeologists find coins on a 

dig, it can help them date the site 





Coin (Archbishop Ethelred) 
 
 
 
 There were gold coins at the beginning 

of the Anglo-Saxon period, but after 
that most coins were made of silver 

 
 This coin features the name and profile 

of Archbishop Ethelred 
 
 Coins are important finds because they 

have lots of information on them,       
including rulers, important symbols, 
and writing 

 
 When archaeologists find coins on a 

dig, it can help them date the site 





Coin (Gloucester Minted) 
 
 
 
 
 There were gold coins at the beginning 

of the Anglo-Saxon period, but after 
that most coins were made of silver 

 
 This coin was minted in Gloucester, 

which was situated in the area of    
English Mercia.  

 
 Most of these coins did not bear the 

name of the mint.  
 
 Coins are important finds because they 

have lots of information on them,       
including rulers, important symbols, 
and writing 

 
 When archaeologists find coins on a 

dig, it can help them date the site 


